
Minutes of the Personnel Committee of the Board of Education 
Regional School District 14   www.ctreg14.org 
April 20, 2009 
 
A meeting of the Personnel Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was 
held on Monday April 20, 2009 in the Library of the Nonnewaug High School, 5 Minortown Road, 
Woodbury, Connecticut. 
           
Present were Superintendent Robert Cronin, Linda Bulvanoski, Deborah Corsico, Charles Cosgriff, 
Monica Gati, Jay Hubelbank, and Chris Quirk, as well as screening committee volunteers Vic 
Losure, Candace DeFelice, Taryn Fernandez, Michael Sturges, Karen Prince, Tom O’Neil and 
Jeanne Hawley. 
 
Ms. Gati called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 
The committee interviewed candidates for the position of Nonnewaug High School Principal. 
 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:15 pm 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Monica Gati 
Chairman Personnel  Committee 
Regional School District #14 Board of Education 


